
 

 

 

April 1, 2011 

Mr. Mark Graham 
Director, Partnerships and External Relations 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 
SUBJECT: Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2011-0067 
 
I am writing with respect to the above noted proceeding to request the cooperation of Hydro 
One Networks Inc. in the development and filing of a list with the Ontario Energy Board 
identifying waterpower developers at risk of loss of capacity allocation prior to June 1, 2011. 
 
As you will be aware, our pre-filed evidence with the Board in this matter has indicated that 
there are twenty-seven (27) waterpower projects directly affected by the issue identified, a 
number of which, according to our information, are expected to satisfy the requirements of the 
Distribution System Code with respect to payment of the Connection Cost Estimate Deposit 
prior to June 1, 2011.  Given the significance of this issue for those affected projects, I would be 
most appreciative of your early assistance in this matter. 
 

 
 
Paul Norris 
President 
Ontario Waterpower Association 
 
Copy: Scott Stoll, Aird & Berlis LLP 
 Gona Jaff, Ontario Energy Board 


